
WAC 132Q-10-501  Additional procedural requirements for sexually 
violent conduct matters.  In the event the alleged misconduct involves 
claims of sexually violent conduct, additional procedures are required 
by federal law. Both the accused student and the complainant in cases 
involving allegations of sexual misconduct shall be provided the same 
procedural rights to participate in student discipline matters, in-
cluding the right to participate in the interim suspension process and 
disciplinary proceeding process and to appeal the chief student serv-
ices officer's or student conduct administrative panel's disciplinary 
order.

Application of the supplemental procedures for allegations of 
sexually violent conduct is limited to student conduct code proceed-
ings involving allegations of sexually violent conduct. In such cases, 
these procedures shall supplement the student disciplinary procedures 
in WAC 132Q-10-305 through 132Q-10-318 and 132Q-10-325 through 
132Q-10-500. In the event of conflict between the supplemental sexual-
ly violent conduct procedures, interim suspension and other restric-
tions procedures and the student disciplinary procedures, the sexually 
violent conduct procedures shall prevail.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 25B.50.140. WSR 17-11-076, § 132Q-10-501, 
filed 5/18/17, effective 6/18/17. Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.50.140. 
WSR 15-15-161, § 132Q-10-501, filed 7/21/15, effective 8/21/15.]
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